
SUNDAY, 30TH
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     TEMPLEORUM PARISH NEWSLETTER 
 

 

THIS IS THE LAST NEWSLETTER UNTIL SEPTEMBER. WE HOPE EVERYONE HAS A LOVELY SUMMER BREAK! 
 

ITEMS FOR INCLUSION IN THE PARISH NEWSLETTER. 
 

Items for the Newsletter should be submitted by e-mail to piltownparishnews@gmail.com  prior to 7pm 
on Wednesday of each week to ensure inclusion in the Parish Newsletter the following Sunday 

 

 

 
 

WEEKEND MASSES IN THE PARISH  
 

Piltown – Saturday @ 6pm 
 

Owning & Templeorum –  
Every alternate Sunday @ 10am 

 
 

WE REMEMBER IN OUR 

PRAYERS AT THIS TIME,  
people of the parish, those who 

have passed away in our community,  

our beloved family members& friends  

and all those who need our 

prayers at this time 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED 
 

Thomas Daly, Tinnakilly, 

Piltown 
 

MONTH’S MIND 
 

Nora Carroll, Turkstown 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

Patrick Culleton, Ashtown 
 

Margaret Larkin, Ballygown 
 

Andrew & Josephine Merry, 

Fiddown 
 

 

 
 

 

 

PRIEST’S SUMMER COLLECTION 

Envelopes for the Priest’s 

Summer Collection are now due. 

Your donations and support is 

very much appreciated.   
 
 

 

THANK YOU 

Thanks to everyone who joined 

us for the Graveyard Masses in 

the Parish. It was wonderful to 

see so many people attend and 

the graveyards were certainly 

looking their best so thanks to all 

involved. 
 

 

 
 

THE PATTERN OF MOTHEL 

The Pattern mass will take place 

on Thursday, July 11th at 7pm. 

This is always a special occasion 

which can be enjoyed by the 

whole family. 
 

 

 
 

BRICK BUILDING 
On Saturday 13th & 27th July, the 

Brickx Club will hold a "Brick 

Building Workshop" suitable for 

4-12 year olds from 11am-1pm in 

Mooncoin Parish Hall. The cost is 

€15 per child. For further 

information please contact 

Margaret on 087-4188902. 
 

 

 
 

OWNING HOUSE GARDEN PARTY 
The Annual Garden Party at 

Owning House Retirement 

Village will take place on 

Sunday, July 28th from 2pm to 

5pm Admission is free and all 

kids attractions are free of 

charge. Bouncy Castles, Food 

Stalls, Craft Stalls, Baked Goods, 

Fresh Produce Stalls, Raffles, 

and the Spinner.  
 
 

 
 

PILTOWN CAMOGIE 
The winners of our "Design a 

poster" competition were 

presented with their signed 

Kilkenny Camogie Jersey. The 

current team members and senior 

all Ireland winners Aoife Doyle 

and Aoife Norris presented the 

jerseys to Keelagh and Amber. 

Well Done Girls. 
 

 
 

ANNUAL PILGRIMAGE TO 

KNOCK SHRINE 

The Annual Pilgrimage to Knock 

shrine will take place on Saturday, 

27th July/Sunday 28th July. 

There are some places still available 

for the trip which is for all 

parishioners from the Pastoral area of 

Piltown, Kilmacow and Mooncoin.  

The Bus will leave Mooncoin on 

Saturday, 27th July at 8am and return 

on Sunday evening, 28th around 

9pm. Overnight stay in Knock. If 

interested or need more details, 

please contact: 

Bridget on (086) 8650006 or 

John on (087) 2551789 
 

 

 
 

PILTOWN COMMUNITY CENTRE 

LIBRARY 

The library contains hundreds of 

books to suit all tastes. 

Autobiographies, thrillers, history, 

hobbies, health etc. Any topic you 

are looking for, you will find the 

book in the library. The Community 

Centre is open every morning. 
 

 

 
 

 

PARISH PRIEST 

Rev. Paschal Moore P.P.  

Landline: 051-643112 
Mobile: 087-2408078 

E-mail: templeorum@ossory.ie 
 

Piltown Church Sacristy 

Landline: 051-644606 

mailto:piltownparishnews@gmail.com
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IVERK SHOW 

Meeting on Monday, July 8th at 

8:30pm in the Community 

Centre. New members welcome. 
 

 
 

KILDALTON COLLEGE 
Kildalton Agricultural and 

Horticultural College are hosting 2 

Horticultural Taster days on 

Wednesday June 26th and Friday 

July 5th, 2024. These days will allow 

people the opportunity to 

experience being a Horticultural 

student for the day.  Taster days are 

free of charge but booking is 

essential. Phone: (051) 644400 or 

Email: kildalton.college@teagasc.ie  
 

 

 
 

MOONCOIN PARISH HALL ACTIVITIES 
 

 

Monday 1st July:  

10am - Women's Group 

8pm - Bingo 
 

Wednesday:  

7.30pm - Line Dancing  
 

Friday:  

Private Function  
 

Please note that our Day Care 

Centre and Bridge have finished 

for the summer and will resume 

again in September.  
 

 

 
 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 

A celebration for 150 years of 

Mercy Education in Carrick-on-

Suir and 50 years of Scoil 

Mhuire, Greenhill will take place 

on Saturday, September 28th, 

2024. All are welcome to join in 

the celebrations. 

2pm:Liturgy in St. Nicholas Church. 

15:30pm to 18:00pm:  

A Trip down memory lane in 

Scoil Mhuire. 

The committee are looking for: 

1. Photographs 2. Volunteers  

3. Anyone interested in participating in the 

Liturgy, Choir, Photograph sorting etc.  

Contact: celebrations@scoilmhuirecos.ie 
 

 

 
 
 

 

GOSPEL REFLECTIONS  
30th June 

Mark 5.21-43 

1. Like this woman, have you had 

the experience of a cure, an 

improvement, a success, after a 

long period of nothing 

happening? What was that like 

for you? What made the 

difference? On that occasion was 

there anything different in you, in 

others, in the circumstances – 

something that paved the way for 

the change or improvement? 

2. ‘Who touched me?’ Jesus 

asked. It seems a strange request 

with crowds milling around. 

Many people brushed against 

him, but the woman made 

contact in a different way. The 

same can happen in our 

relationships. We brush against 

many people but make real 

contact only with a few. Who are 

the people you have touched, and 

who has touched you? What 

difference has this made to you 

and to them? 

3. Jesus said to the woman, ‘Your 

faith has made you well’. What 

difference does it make to you 

that you have faith? In what ways 

does your faith make you well? 

4. When Jairus asked Jesus to 

come and cure his daughter, 

some thought there was no point. 

Sometimes a situation can look 

like a lost cause. Has it ever 

happened to you that subsequent 

events showed there was hope 

where you thought there was 

none? 

5. Some people have the gift of 

infusing new life and energy into 

individuals, or into groups, or into 

a cause. Perhaps you yourself 

have done this at times? Recall 

these experiences and the lessons 

you have learned from them. 
 

 
 

 

42ND HURLERS CO-OP DRAW 

The first draw took place on  18th 

June, 2024. 

Local winners: 

Maria Byrne, Owning- €2,000 

Kate Falconer - €300 

Lena and Leo Power - €150 

Next draw takes place on 

25th June,  2024 
 

 
 

SUMMER SAFETY 

As all our Primary schools in the 

parish have now finished for the 

summer holidays, we wish 

everyone a safe and sun filled 

summer break. Don’t forget to 

take all the necessary skin safety 

precautions for the sun and water 

safety rules when swimming. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

USEFUL CONTACT NUMBERS 
Parish Bereavement Group 

Mobile: 086-8450641 
 

Piltown Conference of  

St. Vincent De Paul 

Mobile: 086-2096341 
 

Women’s Aid Helpline 

1800 341900 
 

Pieta 

1800 247 247 or text HELP to 51444 

 

The Samaritans 

Freephone: 116 123 
 

Aware 

Freephone: 1800 80 48 48 
Available Monday to Sunday 10am - 10pm 
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